
From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
To: Alex Wolfe; Sue Johnson
Subject: FW: Kirkton Woodham Optimist Ball Tournament
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 8:15:39 AM

From: Deputy Mayor Dietrich <jdietrich@southhuron.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 6:32 AM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Kirkton Woodham Optimist Ball Tournament

Rebekah could you add this to the next council corespondent‘s .
Thanks 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Deputy Mayor Dietrich <jdietrich@southhuron.ca>
Date: August 22, 2022 at 9:33:35 PM EDT
To: Pam Benoit <pamelizbenoit@quadro.net>
Subject: Re: Kirkton Woodham Optimist Ball Tournament

﻿
Thanks Pam for sending this to me I will be sure it gets to council. It sure is great to see
our small community’s still alive and well. Thanks for all you and the rest of the
volunteers do keep things moving forward.

On Aug 22, 2022, at 1:32 PM, Pam Benoit 
wrote:

﻿
Hi Jim,

The Kirkton –Woodham Optimist Club held a slow pitch tournament
the weekend of Aug 6 and 7.  Two days later the Community Centre
was abuzz again with our Community Pool Fun Night!
Optimist Cliff send me this note and he added a side note suggesting
the note could be sent to MoSH to re-iterate the value of our
Community Centre as a whole.
I offered to send it on his behalf.
I trust by sending this to you it will be received in the “right hands”
and get shared with the Mayor and Council.
Thank Jim, any questions just let me know.
Pam
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